Hello Rossview Middle School Families:

I would like to introduce myself. I am the Parent Ambassador for Rossview Middle School for the 2016-17 school year. A Parent Ambassador is a parent who serves as a liaison between Clarksville Montgomery County School System (CMCSS) and parents. I attend the monthly CMCSS parent information meetings hosted by Dr. B.J. Worthington, Director of Schools. During these meetings we discuss current concerns affecting our children and how to promote the district's mission "to educate and empower our students to reach their potential." I then pass this information on to you. My job is to help keep you accurately informed of what is happening in our schools.



However, the best way to stay informed is through the CMCSS Website at www.cmcss.net. For example, the minutes of every monthly Parent Communications Meeting are posted under "Communication Groups" which is under the "Students & Parents" tab. You can also learn how to register for Powerschool under the same tab by clicking Powerschool, or by going to "Engage TV" where you will find "how to" videos to assist you. This website contains a wealth of information but is sometimes confusing to navigate. I can assist you in finding the information you are looking for either through this website or by inquiring within our school district.

I am a parent just like you, and like you, I was always searching for information about my child's school in order to promote my child's success. However, I hold a full time job and didn't always have the time to contact the school during school hours. The Parent Engagement program began in 2014 to encourage more parent involvement in our schools for parents just like us. We can now find the information online, contact teachers and faculty through email, and stay involved through the Volunteer section of "the Family School Connection." You will even be amazed at the changes made to the CMCSS calendar. Please take time to check it out. You will be amazed at what you find.

If you need more information or assistance about finding information about our schools, I am available at most school related functions or you can email me at RoMSParentAmbassador@yahoo.com.

Sincerely,

Denise Squire, Ph.D.
Parent Ambassador
Rossview Middle School